Open consultation: Assessing and
scoring permit compliance

The Environment Agency has listened to your feedback that the current
guidance for assessing permit compliance is too complex.

This consultation is an opportunity to comment on its proposed revisions to
assessing and scoring permit compliance.

If the proposed changes to the guidance are supported the changes will start
on 1 January 2019 (the start of the compliance year).
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